
Healthy People, Healthy Saskatchewan 
The Saskatchewan Health Authority works in the spirit of truth and reconciliation,  

acknowledging Saskatchewan as the traditional territory of First Nations and Métis People. 

We are a                          
Baby-Friendly Space 

We welcome you to  

feed in the way that 

works for you and 

your child 

We train our staff to 

protect and support 

families to feed 

when, where and 

how they prefer 

We welcome  

all families 

 

Families are welcome to feed their children in any location  

— public or private — 

and are not required to cover up 
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